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Action Step  

(number and 

description):        

1.5 Achievement Gap Resource Allocation 

Evidence of Progress 
Monitoring 
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narrative/description 
of the action taken. 
Where applicable, 
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measurable data.) 

Glendale Elementary School recently completed a peer review of our SIP with the following schools; Citrus, IRA 
and VBE. During the process each Principal had an opportunity to review, ask questions and adjust their own 
plan as it connected to the SIP areas of focus. The GES SIP was also reviewed by the School Advisory Committee 
and then voted on for approval on 10-13-2020. 

Results of Action 
Taken: 

We will continue to check progress of our actions by looking at the SIP monthly and use the data to guide 
adjustments in planning, PD and instruction.  

Reflection: The Principal Peer Review was informative and helpful to help focus on resources connected to after school 
programing and PD options. 
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file:///H|/my%20documents/African%20American%20Uploads/GESCESIRAVBE%20Peer%20Review.txt[10/16/2020 7:10:07 AM]

From:   Myhre, Richard
Sent:   Monday, September 21, 2020 7:07 AM
To:     Faust, Adam; Garcia, Kimberly; Good, Kelly; Matheny, Lyndsey
Cc:     Baysura, Kelly
Subject:        GES/CES/IRA/VBE Peer Review
Attachments:    SIP_2020-21_31-Indian_River_0141-Citrus_Elementary_School.pdf; SIP_2020-21_31-
Indian_River_0161-Vero_Beach_Elementary_School.pdf; SIP_2020-21_31-Indian_River_0201-
Glendale_Elementary_School.pdf; SIP_2020-21_31-Indian_River_0221-Indian_River_Academy.pdf

Good Morning Principals,
Attached you will find your respective plans as of 6:30pm last night. Please take few moments and read 
through each other’s plans; no doubt you will find that each school has a different style and I’m sure you 
can all learn from each other! 

As mentioned in last Friday’s email, there is no particular protocol except for letting me know that you 
each gave, and received, feedback from your peers. I know that you all have different preferred modes 
of communication, and I don’t think I need to direct that traffic, just let know if I need to help!

Richard Myhre
Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum and Instruction
School District of Indian River County
6500 57th Street
Vero Beach, FL  32967
(772)564-3014
 
Under Florida’s “Public Records” law, absent a specific exclusion, written communications to or from 
the  School District of Indian River County employees are considered public records.  E-mail 
communication with this correspondent may be subject to public and/or media disclosure upon request.

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to 
a public records 
request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. This 
communication may contain 
privileged and confidential information intended only for the addressee(s) named above. If you are not the intended 
recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited. 
If you are not the 
intended recipient, please notify the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. The School 
Board of Indian 
River County, Florida expressly prohibits bullying, including cyberbullying, by or towards any student or employee. 
See Policy 5517.01: 
Bullying and Harassment for additional information.
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